Garden Party  

A very successful Garden Party was held recently at the residence of member Chris Putman and husband Dr Joe Putman. Over ninety guests attended and enjoyed delicious food prepared by Zontians and entertainment provided by violinist Karen Soanes. Models from the local boutique, 'Something Different', presented a very colourful fashion parade.

Read more about the afternoon in the attachment detailing the publicity received in The Morning Bulletin.  
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